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Comments: Comprehensive thinning of the forest is important, especially with changing environments and the

long term consequence of fire prevention. For me, the one thing I am concerned about is that the logger shouldn't

be the judge of what to cut. Trees should be marked by forest service employees who have a certain set of

criteria, whatever that may be. Those trees are marked by them, and then logged. 

 

Thanks! 

 

Jason...


